
Saint Patrick Parish  
1 Cross Street, Whitinsville, MA 01588  

EASTER SUNDAY     April 16, 2017  



April 16, 2017                                                                                                                                             Easter Sunday  

Welcome Welcome Welcome    

   Mrs. Christina Pichette:  

   Pastoral Associate to Youth Ministry 
   Christina@mystpatricks.com 

    Mrs. Jackie Trottier:   

   Operations Manager                          
   Jackie@mystpatricks.com 

     Ms. Jeanne LeBlanc:   

    Ministry Scheduler 
    Jleblanc@mystpatricks.com  

    Mrs. Shelly Mombourquette:    

   Administrative Assistant 
   Shelly@mystpatricks.com 

    Mrs. Mary Contino:   

    Wedding Coordinator 
    Maryc@mystpatricks.com 

    Mr. Jack Jackson:  

    Cemetery Superintendent:                                       
    Jack@mystpatricks.com 

     Mrs. Marylin Arrigan:  

    Staff Support, Bulletin 
    Marylin@mystpatricks.com 

    Mrs. Maryanne Swartz: 

   Coordinator of Childrenôs Ministries 
   Maryanne@mystpatricks.com 

Rev. Tomasz Borkowski:  

Pastor                            

FrTomasz@mystpatricks.com 

    Deacon Patrick Stewart: 
    Deacon 
    DeaconPat@mystpatricks.com 

Deacon Chris Finan:   

Deacon  
DeaconChris@mystpatricks.com    

   Mr. Kiel Krommer:  

    Music Director 
    Kiel@mystpatricks.com 

Parish Staff  Sacrament of Reconciliation: Confessions are offered every Saturday from    
      3:30 - 4:00 PM in the Church  or by calling the Parish Office for an appointment.  

MASS SCHEDULE: Saturday: 4:30 PM; Sunday 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 5:00 PM ; Monday-Wednesday 8:30 AM 

St. Patrick Parish: óA Faith Community since 1870ó   -    Rectory Phone: 508-234-5656 

 
Weekend of April 15/16: 

 

Sat., 7:00 PM - Easter Vigil:  + For the People of    

                                                   St. Patrick Parish 

Sun., 8:00 AM - EASTER:  + For the People of    

                                                   St. Patrick Parish 

Sun., 10:00 AM - EASTER + For the People of    

                                                   St. Patrick Parish   

                    
                             

8:30 AM Daily Mass Intentions  April 17-21: 

 
 

Monday  +  
                -  
      

Tuesday  +  
                 -  
 

Wednesday +  
                      -  
 

Thursday - No Mass            

Friday - No Mass 

      

Weekend of April 22/23: 
 

Sat.,  4:30 PM     + Doris Girard 

                            - by Mary & Agnes  

Sun., 8:00 AM    + Norman Thibodeau (2nd Anniv.) 

                            - by Wife, Rita & Family 

Sun., 10:00 AM  + Francis J. Murphy 

      - by Juliana Lachapelle 

Sun., 5:00 PM    + Holy Souls in Purgatory 

                            -  by Helpers of Holy Souls 

Members of the family requesting the Mass are asked to bring the gifts 
of bread and wine to the altar.  Please make yourselves known to the 

lector and sit near the gifts. 

The Mass book is open for the months of  April-June. If you would like to 
book a mass in memory of a loved one please call the rectory at 508-234-

5656.  

    Mr. Christopher Bilodeau:   

   Worship Leader for Sunday, 
      5:00 PM Mass  



April 16, 2017                                                                                                                                             Easter Sunday  

Welcome Welcome Welcome    

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION SCHEDULE 
 

Pre school   Sunday  10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
Kindergarten   Sunday  10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
First Grade   Sunday  10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
Grades 2 & 3   Sunday  11:05 AM - 12:05 PM 
Grades 4 & 5   Sunday    8:50 AM -   9:50 AM 
 

Children are to attend the 10:00 am Mass and take part in 
the Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word.  
 

Grades 6, 7 & 8   Monday ï6:45 PM - 8:00 PM 
Formal High School Classes will take place September-February 
at varied dates.  Special Sessions take place throughout the 
year check the weekly schedule for times.  
 

Middle School:  Monday  6:45-8:00 PM 
High School:  Sunday 5:00-7:30 PM             

Find us on Facebook at St Patricks Parish Whitinsville 

        

LIFE IN THE PARISH 

Office Hours: Monday -Friday 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 
 

     Rectory Phone:            508-234-5656 
     Rectory Fax:                  508-234-6845  
     Religious Ed. Phone:            508-234-3511 
     Parish Website: www.mystpatricks.com 

FAITH FORMATION 

Are you new to St. Patrick Parish?  
Become a member by going to mystpatricks.com to 
register on-line. Do you have students to register 
for Religious Education?  Go to the Religious Edu-
cation  tab and register on-line, or by the office.                               

stpatsville @stpatricks20 st.patricksparish 

St Patricks Parish Whitinsville Follow us on Social Media! 

RCIA The Rite of Christian Initiation of 
Adults teaches the  history, traditions and 
Sacraments of the Roman Catholic Church. Non-
Catholics or Catholic Adults seeking information 
about full initiation into the Catholic Church, through 
Baptism, Eucharist or Confirmation, should contact Deacon 
Chris Finan at (508) 234-5656.    

  OUR LADY OF THE VALLEY  
REGIONAL SCHOOL 

71 Mendon Street, Uxbridge, MA 01569 
508-278-5851 

           www.ourladyofthevalleyregional.com 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
As a parishioner of St. Patrickôs, you can re-

quest a Prayer Shawl for someone whom you 
feel needs comfort by calling or e-mailing Lucille 

at 508.234.2255 or blharper@verizon.net or call Shelly or Jackie 
at the rectory at 508-234-5656 

Weekly Prayer Group & Bible Study: 
Wednesday 7:00-8:00 PM    (Chapel)  

All Are Welcome! 

Sacrament of Baptism:  For information concerning 
our Parent and Godparent Preparation Program, please 
contact the Parish Office approximately three to six 
months before the child is born. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Confessions are offered 
every Saturday from 3:30 - 4:00 PM in the Church  or 
by calling the Parish Office for an appointment.  

Sacrament of Matrimony: Couples should contact a 
Parish Priest as soon as they decide to marry and before 
any other arrangements are made. The Diocesan policy 

requires a minimum one-year period of preparation.  
 

Sacrament of the Sick & Homebound Visits 
Please inform us when a family member is admitted 
to the hospital. Communion visits to the aged, sick, 
convalescing and homebound are a major concern to 
us. Please call the Rectory at 508-234-5656 to ar-
range these ministerial visits. 

Adoration Continues: Every Wednesday 
3:00-9:00 PM in the Church 

Do you have a 1/2 hour or hour to spend before the 
Blessed Sacrament?  Stop in, and say a prayer.  You 
will be glad you did. 

       Music Ministry 
Cantor Rehearsal: First and Third Tuesdays 7:00-8:30 PM 
Contemporary Music Ensemble Rehearsals:  

Second & Fourth Tuesday 7:00-9:00 PMNew Members are Always Wel-
come in any Music Ministry.                       

Upcoming Faith Formation 
April 17: NO FAITH FORMATION CLASSES 
April 23: Faith Formation, 8:50 AM -12:05 PM, Center 
April 24: Middle School Faith Formation, 6:45-8:00 PM,  
             Center 
April 25: First Eucharist Rehearsal, 5:30-7 PM, Center  Upcoming Second Collections:  

April 16: Easter         No Date: Easter Flowers 
                              April 23: Utilities 

Upcoming Meetings/Events:  
April 26: Blackstone Valley Quilters Mtg., 6:30- 9:00 PM 
April 23: Divine mercy Prayer Service, 3-4 PM, Church 
April 28: YNIA 24 Hour Food Famine, 5:00-8:00 PM 

Upcoming Baptism:  
April 22: Luke Joseph Grey, 4:30 PM, Church 

mailto:blharper@verizon.net
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Welcome Welcome Welcome    
Reflections:  

      
       I have struggled all weekend to try and find the right words to say to you on this Easter 

weekend. What do you say in a column that will help contribute to the Easter experience on this 

most important of our holidays? 

  

     So, the day that I am writing this piece is my birthday. Now, I donôt know if a lot of you know this or not, but 

my husband and I have a foster daughter. She has been with us now, today, for two months. She celebrated 

her birthday about a month ago with us. The day of her birthday was a magical day in her mind. She couldnôt 

wait to go to bed the night before, and she didnôt want to go to bed when her birthday was done. She did not 

want the day to end. We made a huge fuss over her birthday, and she loved every minute of it. So this 

morning, when I got up, she wished me a happy birthday, but she was kind of surprised that there was no big 

fuss over my birthday. I explained to her that adults usually donôt make big deals about her birthday. After our 

conversation, I stopped and reflected on what I had told her. As an adult, sometimes the business of our day-

to-day lives get in the way of celebrations. The future óto-doôs, and the past mistakes get in the way of the 

present. 

 

            This brings me to Easter. I donôt know about you, but this Lenten season has seemed so busy. A part 

of me canôt wait for Easter to be here, but another part of me is thinking about all the things I have to do 

before Easter has arrived. Again, I am writing this before this weekend, but the nice thing is that you are 

reading it this Easter weekend. So, letôs look at this day like the glorious, amazing, celebration that it is. Letôs 

be present, and make a big fuss out of what this day means to us as Christians. Not as adults do, but as 

children do. Because you see, Jesus Christ, our King and Savior, died and was raised FOR US! Letôs stay 

present today as we celebrate this amazing gift. Happy Easter friends! 

 



April 16, 2017                                                                                                                                             Easter Sunday  

Welcome Welcome Welcome    

STEWARDSHIP/MINISTRIES 

St. Patrick Parish has a thriving Stewardship/Ministry 
Program. Check out our website to see all the great 
opportunities to get involved in our parish and        

community!  
www.mystpatricks.com 

By extending your pledge over a longer period 
of time, makes your contribution easier and 
perhaps more affordable to you.  

 Giving a Weekly Gift for 2 Years:            

 $ 2.00  = $ 208.00  

 $ 5.00  = $ 520.00 

 $10.00 = $ 1,040.00 

 $20.00 = $ 2,080.00 

Help Needed 

   The Bereavement Committee is in need of 
bakers for funerals.  If we get many people 
to bake, you will only be asked to bake a few 
times each year.  
    We, on the Bereavement Com-
mittee and the families of those 
who lost their Loved ones will be 
very appreciative.   

  If you are interested in helping please call Mary   
   Bilodeau at 508-234-3457 

WATCH FOR THE 

NEXT BULLETIN For 

Our Kick -Off  òDollar 

To Dollar Matchó 

Drive thanks to  

UniBank ôs Dollar to 

Dollar Match Up To  

           $5,000.00!  

   
John 21 is an important ministry in our 
community. Please consider making a donation to 
help this   
 worthy cause.  

Our Lady of the Valley  
5K Family Fun Run 

  
     Our Lady of the Valley School is hosting the 1st 
Annual 5k Family Fun Run to support the school's 
Parents Guild on Saturday, April 29th at 9 AM on the 
school grounds at 75 Mendon Rd., Uxbridge, 
MA.    Please come and help support the school. We 
appreciate your continued support of OLV! 
                  Registration: olv.racewire.com 

   NAC Food Pantry  
508-234-4599 

 
Open Tuesdays 10:00 AM-12:00 PM  

& Thursdays 1:00-3:00 PM 
 

Please remember those that are less fortunate.  The 
NAC Food Pantry helps local area families, and will 
accept any nonperishable food in date.  If you would 
like to donate please drop items off in the boxes at 
the entrance of the Church or drop a donation in the 
basket marked for the NAC Food Pantry. 

The Knights of Columbus,  
Mumford Council #365 

 

If you are not a member of the 
Knights of Columbus and would like 
to join us, please talk to any Knight or 

visit www.kofc365.org. 

The Young Neighbors In Action 2017 
and Anne Haas will be collecting bottles 
and cans to help defray the cost of the 
service trip this summer.  Please drop off 
your clean cans and bottles in the Parish 
Center. If you would like someone to pick 
them up call Anne at 508-234-9163.     

Thank you for supporting our YNIA 
Team of 30 students and 6 adults as 
they prepare for their service Trip in 

June to Tucson Arizona 
 


